
April 10, 2025 
 
 
Dear _______________________ 
 
 
I support the Point Reyes Farmers who have been evicted in a lease settlement and are being forced 
to move out. Please support them alongside your constituents in an effort to simply give these 
farmers an opportunity to stay in business and relocate elsewhere. The initial timeline of 15 months 
was an impractical and lofty expiration date in today’s climate.  
 
Straus Milk has been attempting to secure ranches alongside the few farmers that wish to stay in 
business and simply need more time.  
 
Rather than force the closure, these farms need an extension to be able to move their multi-
generational family farm.  
 
We stand alongside the community fighting for these farms to stay in business and have an 
opportunity to relocate in a feasible amount of time. We are asking for your immediate help to 
get that timeline extended to July 31, 2027 to support the successful relocation of these 
farming operations. 
 
Please provide urgent help to keep these small multi-generational family farms. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 


